
Welcome Back S.T.A.R.S. Students & Parents,

We are excited for a wonderful school year with you & hope you enjoyed your Summer! I would
like to take a moment to review some procedures.
• Morning care drop-off is located in the parent room. Each morning we will have the side door to the 

parent room open for you to bring your children in. A STARS teacher will be there to greet you and sign 
your child in.

• A snack will be provided in morning STARS, however, please remember to pack your child a snack for 
after care as we do not provide afternoon snacks.

• Each month I will be sending out our schedule for after care classroom assignments. This will inform you 
of where your children will be located at any given time for pick up. The schedule will also be posted in 
the Parent Room. Any unexpected changes to our schedule will be added to this copy.

• For afternoon pick up, S.T.A.R.S. teachers will be signing your children out for you. We do have to 
physically see you to release your children.

• For the first week-two weeks, please bring your ID when picking up your children. If the STARS teachers 
are familiar with you they will not be checking ID, however, if your child is new to our program or they 
have a new STARS teacher, ID will be required.

CONTACT INFO:

• Director: Shelby Fitzsimmons  

Phone: (734) 642-8469         |          Email: cantonstars1@gmail.com 

• For all billing inquiries, Office Hours are from 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m., Monday - Friday.   
Email: starspayments@gmail.com      |      Phone: (734) 301-6030
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2018 MONTHLY BILLING DATES 

August 31:   Billing period Sept. 4 - Sept. 28 
September 28:  Billing period Oct. 1 - Oct. 26 
October 26:   Billing period Oct. 29 - Nov. 23 
November 23:  Billing period Nov. 26 - Dec. 21
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